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A note from the Headteacher
A big thank you to all of our parents and carers who attended the Macmillan World’s Biggest 
Coffee Morning event this morning. We are very proud of our Year 5 pupils for leading this 
year’s charity fundraiser for us and I am sure you will agree that they did an amazing job.  
With your help, we managed to raise £270.00 for a charity close to all of our hearts.
Mrs Gemma Croston
Headteacher

HARVEST ASSEMBLY DONATIONS
Our Harvest Assembly will take place on Wednesday 
4th October at 9.00 a.m. in the School Hall. Children 
from Year 4 will be leading the assembly and 
parents / carers are most welcome to attend. All of
the items donated will go to the Shaw Food Bank. 
We would be grateful if you could provide any of 
the following items on the day of the assembly:
· Tinned goods: Beans, tomatoes, veg, fish, meat, 
fruit, rice pudding, soup
· Tea Bags
· Small jars of Coffee
· Long life UHT Milk
· Biscuits
· Cartons of juice
· Chocolates and sweets
· Cereal (small / medium sized packets)

Music and dance tuition fees are now due.

Wednesday 04 October

Harvest Assembly

School Dates 2023-2024

Autumn Term 1

Tuesday 5 September –

Friday 20 October

Autumn Term 2

Monday 30 October – Friday 22 

December

Spring Term 1

Monday 8 January – Friday 16 

February

Spring Term 2

Monday 26 February – Thursday 28 

March 

Summer Term 1

Monday 15 April – Friday 24 May

Summer Term 2

Monday 3 June – Friday 19 July

Additional Holidays

Thursday 2 May – Polling Day

Friday 3 May – Staff Inset Day

Monday 4 May – Bank Holiday

NEWS IN BRIEF…
• It was good to meet so many of 

you for our Meet the Teacher 
sessions this week.  Thank you 
for your support.

• Absence reporting – all absences 
MUST be reported to the office 
by 9.30am or the absence may 
be recorded as unauthorised.

• If your child is late to school,
please ensure you bring them 
into the school office and do not 
leave them unaccompanied. 

Our New Eco Councillors show off our Green Flag Eco Schools Award.  Their first job as 
Eco Councillors was to name our cabin.  They gave a majority vote for “The Treehouse”

The Treehouse

http://www.crompton.oldham.sch.uk/

	Untitled Section
	Slide 1: CROMPTON PRIMARY NEWSLETTER


